


 



Instructions for a canopy with an aluminum pole: 

For a canopy with an aluminum pole, a metal bracket is used to support the pole instead of the wooden block.  The 
manufacturer suggests this bracket should be mounted directly to the box in the same position as the wooden block, 
15mm down from the top of the box.   

It appears that the pole may not fit into the bracket when the bracket is mounted directly to the box.  It is possible to 
move the bracket further away from the box using two wooden blocks.  The top of the bracket should still be about 
15mm below the top of the box.  The wooden blocks will need to be positioned accordingly.  The size of holes in the 
metal bracket necessitates the use of larger screws with big heads. 

 

This photo shows the suggested method of mounting the bracket on two wooden blocks.  There should be pilot holes 
drilled into the center of the blocks (not shown in this picture). 


